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Chris Lopez

From: Curleigh (Jim) Carothers
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 8:55 AM
To: Chris Lopez
Subject: FW: Hotel Loading Zone

 
 

 

 

 
James E Carothers, PE 
Engineering Manager/City Engineer 
Desk 360-817-7230 
www.cityofcamas.us | jcarothers@cityofcamas.us 
 

 
 

From: Steve Wall <SWall@cityofcamas.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:05 PM 
To: 'Prashant' <Prashant@camashotel.com>; 'Bobby Sachdeva' <Bobby@camashotel.com> 
Cc: Curleigh (Jim) Carothers <jcarothers@cityofcamas.us> 
Subject: Hotel Loading Zone 
 
Hi Prashant and Bobby,  
 
When I got back to City Hall after our meeting today I ran into Curleigh and asked him if he had any initial thoughts 
regarding the Loading Zone idea. We talked through it a little bit but want to also get PD’s input on it. Unfortunately, 
Chief Lackey is on vacation until next week and he had significant input in the first round of discussions. What that 
means though, is that we won’t have time to discuss or develop a staff report prior to the Parking Committee Meeting 
that is scheduled for next Tuesday – and the next Committee Meeting would be in January. In the meantime, we’ll get 
input from Chief Lackey as noted above.  
 
As a side note, I also found out today that the 10 minute parking on 4th was at the request of prior Hotel Owners…likely 
for very similar reasons.  
 
Just wanted to keep you up to date. Have a good evening.  
 
Thanks,  
Steve 
 

 

 

 
Steven R. Wall, P.E. (He/Him/His) 
Public Works Director 
Desk 360-817-7899 
Cell 360-624-2763 
www.cityofcamas.us | swall@cityofcamas.us 
 

 
 


